
December 5, 2022 

Dear HDC members, 

We have been neighbors with Sean and Shanna Hoskins since they purchased their 

home in 2013. We have had numerous backyard conversations about our houses and 

yards, as well as about the great community we have on our particular block in the Old 

West Side. Our kids play well together and travel from house to house, which is the type 

of neighbor relations we dream of. Sean and Shanna are responsible, friendly, and 

excited about growing roots in the neighborhood. 

I write to you in full support of their plans for an addition. We are thankful for getting 

HDC support for our recent project, and we know that this is a tasteful plan that will 

maintain historical integrity of their home. They wish to figure out a way to make it work 

best for them for years to come.  

Sincerely, 

Josh Miner and Erika Hauff

734-769-1902
321 8th Street
Ann Arbor, MI 48103 


